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Skelli - Yam, Tania 
From: Christina Brandenburg [postmaster@haushoch.demon.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 April 2009 10:37 
To: Skelli - Yaoz, Tania 
Subject: Re: 6 goldhurst terrace ref. 2009/0754/P 
Attachments: 6 Goldhurst 152 5 PL 01.pdf, ATT1 196830.htm; 6-Goldhurst-1 52-20-PL-01.pdf-, 

A~T̀Tl 19683i-htn~- - - 

Dear Tania, 

the contractor has confirxned the details, so please find attached, as requested a 1:20 scale drawing 
illustrating the glazing to the roof and window in the side elevation of the donner. Also, please find 
attached a detailed drawing at 1:5 scale, showing a section through the donner roof glazing panels. 

Both drawings print to scale if sent to print at 100% onto A3 paper. 

I hope this allows you to progress with our application. Should you have any further queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
Regards, Christina 
for skyline design ftd 
020 8678 0042 
07881822 805 

On 31 Mar 2009, at 14:30, Skelli - Yaoz, Tania wrote: 

Dear Ms Brandenburg, 
Thank you for your application for the conversion of two flats into one, replacement of existing 
dormer with a glazed dormer of the same dimensions and creation of a roof terrace at second 
floor level above the first floor bay (both on the Greencroft Gardens elevation) including the 

- U-1 Fk~hifi ~ibw'iifft'6~1 Mbil 
---- 

Falis-14M 
Following my site visit today I can confirm that the proposal is currently under consultation. In 

ode 1.20 s Ons the-meantime nd4n-order-to-assi "- ... " ' V annotated with materials of the proposed glazing to the replacement dormer window. 
I trust this is of assistance. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further 
assistance. 
Yours sincerely, 
Tania Skelli-Yaoz 

Tania Skelli-Yaoz I Planner (Mon-Thur 09:15-14:30) 1 Development Control I Planning 
Services I London Borough of Camden I Culture & Environment Directorate Town Hall 
Extension I Argyle Street I London I WC 1 H 8ND 

Tel: 020 7974 2516 1 Fax: 020 7974 1680 1 www.camden.gov.uk 
This e-mai I is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain 
confidential or privileged information. If you receive this message but are not the 
intended recipient you are expressly notified that any copying or dissemination of this 
message without our permission is prohibited. You must not copy, distribute or take any 
action in reliance on it. Unless stated to the contrary, any opinions or comments are 
personal to the writer and do not represent the official view of the Council. 

ABefore printing, think about the environment 

23/04/2009 


